NDSWG Report to ROS

October 11, 2012 
NDSWG last met on a web-ex on September 18, 2012. 

ERCOT presented the list of 20 most important busses for State Estimator Reporting. TH Wharton and PH Robinson were added to the list and Bellaire and Norwood Switch were removed from the list. NDSWG agreed with the list and recommends ROS vote to approve.
	STATION_NAME
	VOLTAGE_LEVEL
	OWNER_NAME
	Comments

	ALNSW
	345
	TONCOR        
	Dallas North

	AUSTRO
	345
	TAEN          
	CSC

	BNBSW
	345
	TONCOR        
	Dallas West

	CALAVERS
	345
	TCPSE         
	San Antonio

	CBY
	345
	TCNPE         
	Houston

	CPSES
	345
	TONCOR        
	Nuke

	JEWET
	345
	TONCOR        
	Dallas South

	LON_HILL
	345
	TAEPTC        
	South Texas/Valley

	MGSES
	345
	TONCOR        
	West Texas

	NEDIN
	345
	TAEPTC        
	BS Sync point

	PHR
	345
	TCNPE         
	Houston

	RIOHONDO
	345
	TAEPTC        
	Valley

	RNKSW
	345
	TONCOR        
	Dallas Northwest

	SSPSW
	345
	TONCOR        
	Northeast Texas

	STP
	345
	TCNPE         
	Nuke

	THW
	345
	TCNPE         
	Houston

	TMPSW
	345
	TONCOR        
	BS Sync point

	VENSW
	345
	TONCOR        
	Dallas South

	WLVEE
	345
	TONCOR        
	Dallas

	ZORN
	345
	TLCRA         
	Central Texas


NDSWG and ERCOT discussed the progress of the NOGRR and NPRR that could replace NOGRR034. ERCOT informed NDSWG that they have been focusing on meeting with the PUCT on NOGRR025. The results of that meeting might impact how ERCOT and the market participants need to act on NOGRR034 and other monitoring NOGRR and NPRR. This is on the Oct NDSWG agenda.
NPRR219 TSP submittal of QSE outages and NOGRR050 reporting issues related to NPRR219 were discussed and added to the October NDSWG agenda.

This last item was not discussed during the Sept 18 web ex.

Since the last ROS approval in October 2011, there have not been any changes made to the Telemetry Criteria and the State Estimator Performance Standard. NDSWG does not have any proposed changes to these two standards and recommends ROS vote to approve.

Next NDSWG meeting October 16, 2012
